Dear Staff, Students, and Parents,

| know the time flies fast but | hope everyone has had an exciting and restful time with friends
and family this summer. Growing up, some of my best memories were made during the summer time
outings with my family. This summer, our family took a trip to the ocean, put our feet in the sand and
boogie boarded the waves. We visited a water park to ride the slides and stay cool. And as you all know
road trips are always an adventure in themselves!

Now, it’s time to get ready for a very exciting 2016-2017 school year! There has been a lot
happening around the school this summer while you were away. You will see a lot of familiar faces this
year, some serving in different capacities and of course you will see some new faces, too! In the high
school and middle school we have new teachers in Science, Social studies, and Language Arts.

As we are set to begin a new year, it is my desire that we continue to develop within our school
a mindset of excellence. We must believe that we can achieve! The world will be watching the feats of
Olympians from around the world this year in the 2016 Olympic Games. And like these champions, we
must work together to acquire, develop and hone the skills needed to get there and demonstrate the
grit to overcome all the obstacles that may come. Along the way, we must push to be champions;
champions for our school and champions for our students, encouraging each other as we face
challenges and celebrate our accomplishments together.

If you need to speak with me about anything please take the opportunity to call our office at 928
216-4123.

With Care,

Jeff Baker

Principal



